
CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505 

1 SEP 1979 

Jeffrey P. Hoyle 
56 Lockwood Circle 
Swansea, MA 02777 

Dear Mr. Hoyle: 

This is in reply to your letter of 29 August, in 

which you ask for further details concerning the Blahut 

incident. 

I am unable to comment on t1e newspaper speculations 

which you cite. Perhaps Mr. Brand may be able to do so. 

Sincerely, 

YV 

George W. Owens 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 


